
 
 

FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/034 DATE: 16/08/2021 

NOTICE 
 

 In reference to the previous notification no. FCP/2020-21/NOTICE/032 dated    

30/07/2021  and latest order from Government of West Bengal, dated 13/08/2021, and 

state government vide no.753/IV-ISS/2M-22/2020, it is hereby informed to all the 

faculty members of FCP that Institute will remain closed till 31st  August 2021 in view 

of the prevailing situation of COVID-19 pandemic.  

              However, online activities and other essential administrative work are to be           

continued. 

 

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                         

                                                                                      

PRINCIPAL       

Copy to: 

1. Vice Chairman 

2. Director ,GMIT 

3. Principal’s Office, FCP 

4. All the Faculty Members 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


